
Colmers Farm Primary School 
     
 

Leybrook Road             Senior Head Teacher: Mr Williams                                                                                                                              

Belton Grove                Head of School: Mrs Young 

Rubery                        Tel: 0121 716 0444  

Birmingham                 Web: www.colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org  

B45 9PB                      Email: enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org   

   

4th July 2025 

 
Dear parents / carers,  
 

Elio – Year 6 visit to Omniplex Cinema 
 
We are taking all Year 6 children to see Elio on Friday 11th July. Elio, a space fanatic with 
an active imagination, finds himself on a cosmic misadventure where he must form new 
bonds with alien lifeforms, navigate a crisis of intergalactic proportions and somehow 
discover who he is truly meant to be. 
 
This film is rated as a PG. A PG rating, which stands for Parental Guidance, indicates that a 
movie or other media content may contain material that some parents might find unsuitable 
for young children. While suitable for general viewing, parents should be aware that some 
scenes might be unsettling for younger or more sensitive children.  
 
If you are NOT happy for your child to watch this film, please contact the office on 0121 
716 0444 or email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  
 
Thank you as always for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Williams 
Headteacher 
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